
THE SECRETARY OE STATE 

PERSONAL Washington. 

Habana, Cuba, 
July 30, 1940, 

My dear Mr. Ambassador: 

I wish to send you this personal note to 
tell you and Mrs. Messersmith how sincerely 
both Mrs. Hull and I, as well as the members 
of our Delegation, appreciate your innumerable 
courtesies and kindnesses to us during our stay 
in Habana. We cannot thank you in sufficiently 
strong terms for the many things you have done 
to make our visit such an enjoyable one. I also 
want you to know what a pleasure it has been for 
us to have had the opportunity of being with you 
again and we wish for you both a full measure of 
health and happiness in the years to come. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Signed) CORDELL HDLL 

The Honorable 
George S. Messersmith, 

13th and I Streets, 
Tedado, 

Habana, Cuba. 


